

REND LAKE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT

March 17, 2016

TO: Board of Trustees

Rend Lake Conservancy District

NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR MEETING

The meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Rend Lake Conservancy

District has been cancelled for Monday, March 21, 2016, at the Rend Lake

Conservancy District Administration Office, 11231 Marcum Branch Road,

Benton, Illinois.

Todd Thomas, President

Copy: Benton Evening News

Mt. Vernon Register-News (Tesa Culli)

Mt. Vernon Morning Sentinel (Tim Johnson)

Southern Illinoisan